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development economics and
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Professor in the Faculty of
Arts and Science, and
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countries and derive a
striking negative effect of
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CHAPTER 1 Introduction Open
a book — any book —on the
economics of developing
countries, and it will begin
with the usual litany of
woes. Developing countries,
notwithstanding the enormous
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Esteban) Annual Reviews of
Economics 9, 263-293, 2017.
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Economic Journal 96,
1011-1034, 1986. Summary.
This is the first part of a
two-part article which
develops a theory of
involuntary unemployment and
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Development Economics does
precisely that in a clear,
rigorous, and elegant
fashion. Debraj Ray, one of

the most accomplished
theorists in development
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for future research.
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insightful, and extremely
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effective textbook on
development economics. It
combines astute theoretical
reasoning with a firm grip
on empirical circumstances,
including institutional
possibilities and
limitations.
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